4455 W. SAUK TRAIL • RICHTON PARK, ILLINOIS 60471 • 708-283-6393 CHIEF'S FAX: 708-748-6133 • DEPARTMENT FAX: 708-747-5729

June 25, 2008

Chief Mark G. Beckwith Milan Police Department 405 East First Street Milan, IL 61264

Dear Chief Beckwith:

The Village of Richton Park and the Richton Park Police Department would like to thank you and the Illinois Law Enforcement Alarm System team for the assistance provided after our recent tornado. The help provided by those individuals was invaluable in helping maintain control of a very dangerous situation, and providing important services to our residents and those in need.

During times like this, it is reassuring to know that other agencies are willing to step in and provide help. Please know that we stand ready to reciprocate should you ever experience the need.

Again, thank you for the professional services you provided.

Sincerely,

Vito Mannino

Police Chief

Sincerely,

Motiryo Keambirgiro Village Manager

